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URGENT NOTICES 
 

Wash your hands!  And, Stay Safe! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

For the latest Classes 

& Events Calendar 

Please click below 

 

AUGUST MEETING CANCELLED  

 

 

OFFICE OPEN ON LIMITED BASIS 

10:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m. 

for dropping off and picking up computers only.  

Members MUST 

-  call ahead first;  

-  enter through the front door; 

-  wear a face mask.  

We have very limited volunteer access. 

 

 

 

CCCGC CLASSES ONLINE ONLY 

See the Events Calendar for online options 

 

 

MESSAGES/QUESTIONS 

Use office phone or email for any questions at:  

cccgcoffice@gmail.com  

and office phone calls:  941-585-0356 

 

 

Continue to watch your email and the Bytes Newsletter  

 

Thank You for your patience and understanding during this 

time.  

 

 

Grover Mudd, President  

Charlotte County 

Computer Group 

Corporation 
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PO Box 494296 

Port Charlotte, FL 33949 
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2280 Aaron Street 

 Port Charlotte, FL 

 

Phone:  

941-585-0356 

 

E-mail: 

cccgcoffice@gmail.com 

 

Web:   

www.cccgc.info 

http://cccgc.info/?page_id=35
mailto:cccgcoffice@gmail.com
http://www.cccgc.net
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Dear Members, 

 

1.  With the COVID-19 still in our midst, our office has opened on a very limited 

basis according to the requirements of the Cultural Center.   Thus, we are 

open Monday thru Friday, 10 a.m.—2 p.m. only.  At this point all members 

must:  a) call ahead, b) enter through the Cultural Center front door, c) wear 

a mask and d) will be checked for temperatures.  So, if you are bringing in 

equipment that you cannot personally carry to the office, someone will meet 

you at the door with the cart if you let us know when you call ahead.   

 

2.   Please watch the website and your emails for update information.   Until 

then, if you call the office, please leave a message including your name and 
phone number.  Messages are checked daily.   

 

3. We continue to have a limited number of refurbished desktop computers 

(fully updated Win10, monitor, keyboard and connecting wires) that we are 

offering to members only for a reduced price of $50.  If you want one of these 

computers, send an email to:  cccgcoffice@gmail.com labeled “$50 

Computer”.  This is a first-come-first-served offer while they last. 

4. It is time to start thinking about nominations for the 2021 Board officers 

president, vice-president, secretary, treasurer) and directors (5).  You can 

nominate yourself or someone else (with their permission) via the office email: 

cccgcoffice@gmail.com labeled “2021 Board Nominations”.  Linda Corrick 

will coordinate this year’s nominations.  This is a great opportunity to get 

more involved in CCCGC.   

 

 

In the meantime, please stay safe and healthy.  

 

 

Grover 

Charlotte County 

Computer Group 

Corporation 
 

Mailing:  

PO Box 494296 

Port Charlotte, FL 33949 

 

Building: 

2280 Aaron Street 

 Port Charlotte, FL 

 

Phone:  

941-585-0356 

 

E-mail: 

cccgcoffice@gmail.com 

 

Web:   

www.cccgc.info 

 

CCCGC  

The President’s Platform  
Grover Mudd, President 

Guidelines for Attending Classes 

 
Please be sure to notify the instructors or Office when planning to attend class  

by either email or the online entry signup form. 

For the latest Classes 

& Events Calendar 

Please click below 
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Welcome  

New Members 

 

The Executive Board and 

Members o f  CCCGC 

welcome each of you to the 

group.  We’re here to help. 

Me mb e r sh i p  h a s  i t s 

privileges. 

 

If you have any questions, 

concerns or need computer 

help, please contact us at 

the office. We will endeavor 

to help you any way we can. 

 
 

Steve Lawrence  

John Robbins  

  

  

  

  

  

Officers and Board of Directors for 2020 
 

 OFFICERS     DIRECTORS 

  

 

   

 

 

President  

Grover Mudd 

VP 

George 

Kopenec 

Secretary  

Lydia Rist 

Treasurer  

Harold Nixon 
Dick Evans Rose Kopenec A. Yvette Pilch Joanne Pisaturo Donna Whalen 

Please let us know how we can serve you better thru classes, presentations, etc.    
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APCUG Possibilities for CCCGC Members 
From George Kopenec, CCCGC Vice-President 

 

 

Greetings from Charlotte County Computer Group Corp.  (CCCGC). As the Corona 

Virus  continues to get worse, it seems like an August meeting seems unlikely. We 

need permission from the Cultural Center for a gathering more than ten people.  

 

As members of CCCGC you are automatically associated with Association of Personal 

Computer User group (APCUG).  

 

APCUG is offering free ZOOM classes and presentations throughout the month. 

Attached is a link to their available classes. The instructors are from all over the 

country and beyond, from as far as Hawaii and Australia.  

 

There is really something for everyone.  Each class has instruction of how to sign up 

for the sessions.  

 

To participate with the classes. you must have Zoom. Zoom is available for PCs. 

Androids and Apple devices.  It is also available for smartphones.   

 

To get Zoom for your  PC, it is available on Ninite, https://ninite.com/ for Apple 

products get it in the Apple store.  For Androids get it at the Google Play store.  

 

Be sure to check out the APCUG website at https://apcug2.org/  The list of classes 

with the dates and times can be viewed by going to the website .  Remember, if you 

attend ZOOM classes from a State other than Florida, pay attention to the  different 

time zones for checking in.  

 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please send an email to:  

cccgcoffice@gmail.com and on the subject line put in “HEY GEORGE’ so it gets 
forwarded to the right person.   

Char lotte Bytes  

Computer Tidbits & Information 

https://apcug2.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Groups-sharing-meetings-1.pdf
https://apcug2.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Groups-sharing-meetings-1.pdf
https://ninite.com/
https://ninite.com/
https://ninite.com/
https://apcug2.org/
https://apcug2.org/
https://apcug2.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Groups-sharing-meetings-1.pdf
https://apcug2.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Groups-sharing-meetings-1.pdf
mailto:cccgcoffice@gmail.com
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For the latest Classes & Events Calendar 

Please click on button below 

 

For more information  

go to  

www.cccgc.info 
 

View/download Bytes 
 

Please be sure to  

register online  

for classes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

Next Meeting  
 

CANCELLED 

The Charlotte County 

Computer Group 

Corp. 

Is a non-profit 501(c)3 

organization as classified by 

the Internal Revenue 

Service. 

Donations, gifts, bequests, 

legacies, devices and 

transfers are deductible 

under federal laws. 

PROMOTING COMPUTER LITERACY AND EDUCATION  

IN CHARLOTTE COUNTY 

We’re on the 

Web 

www.cccgc.info 

Articles in the Bytes are courtesy  

of theseTech Sites 

Digital Citizen 
www.dickevanstraining.blogspot.com 

Char lotte Bytes  

http://www.cccgc.info
http://cccgc.info/?page_id=4
http://cccgc.info/
http://www.makeuseof.com/
http://cccgc.info/?page_id=35
http://www.techregar.com/
http://www.makeuseof.com/
https://www.howtogeek.com/t/features/
https://dickevanstraining.blogspot.com/
https://www.intowindows.com/
https://dottech.org/
https://davescomputertips.com/
https://www.ghacks.net/
https://www.askwoody.com/
https://apcug2.org/

